
Pricipal Reed - 
My name is Ellen Hamel and I am the new scholarship chair for the Greatland 
Section of the Society of Women Engineers (SWE); you may have heard from 
Sarah Smith, our previous chair, in past years.  I am contacting you regarding our 
2015 SWE Greatland Scholarship. 
 
Each year we distribute our scholarship invitation across the state to female high 
school seniors who are planning to pursue a degree in engineering.  Attached is 
this year's scholarship application.  The application will also be posted on our 
website at www.swealaska.org<http://www.swealaska.org>.  We have formatted 
the application so that the forms can be filled out on the computer before printing 
for a professional presentation, although hand-written forms are acceptable as 
well. 
Please forward this to your network of educators, counselors, and parents that 
may know of an interested and eligible applicant.  We live in a big state and SWE 
knows that the school contacts are regularly changing from year to year.  Our 
records show that you are a contact for Family Partnership Charter School; if this 
is not correct, please let us know and we will update our records as appropriate. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you, or the applicant, have any questions. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Ellen Hamel 
SWE-Greatland Section Scholarship Chair 
akswescholarship@hotmail.com<mailto:akswescholarship@hotmail.com> 
www.swealaska.org<http://www.swealaska.org> 
	
  


